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      June 19, 2002 
 
 
Memorandum to: Members of the Business Board 
 
Subject:  Meeting of Thursday, June 20, 2002 at 5:00 p.m. 
   Council Chamber, Simcoe Hall 
             
 
(1) Additional Items 
 
Enclosed are three items for tomorrow’s meeting along with a revised agenda for the 
meeting, which includes resolutions for the new items:   
 

Item 5(a) - Capital Project:  Woodsworth College Residence 
Item 5(b) - Capital Project:  School of Continuing Studies 
Item 6 - Property:  University of Toronto at Scarborough – Lease of Land to 

Centennial College of Applied Arts and Technology 
 

(2) Parking 
 
To remind you, members who will be driving onto campus should be aware that, 
because of the Convocation ceremony being held on the afternoon of June 20, the 
parking places near Simcoe Hall may not be available.   
 
Members with Governing Council parking permits will, however, be able to park in 
spaces on the outside perimeter of the northwest corner of campus, near the Croft 
Chapter House and 21 King's College Circle.  Members are advised to enter the 
campus from the east entrance, beneath the Queen's Park Crescent overpass from 
Wellesley Street.  Point out your Governing Council parking permit and let the police 
officer or parking attendant know that you will be attending the Business Board 
meeting.  The attendant will direct you to the appropriate parking places.  If the 
Convocation is over well before 5:00 p.m., the places near Simcoe Hall will be 
available.  I very much regret any inconvenience.   
 
 
 
 
      ____________________________ 
      Secretary 
      Business Board 
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